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PSC Chairman Julie Brown (center) and PSC Chief of Safety Rick Moses 

(right) joined Governor Rick Scott and Emergency Management Director 

Brian Koon (left) at the Florida Sheriffs Association’s Winter Conference 

on January 31, 2017 in Jacksonville to speak on storm recovery.  

Chairman Julie Brown 
Highlights Florida’s Storm 

Recovery Efforts

F L O R I D A    P S C    P R O M O T E S

F L O R I D A    P S C    P R O M O T E S

For immediate 
access to PSC 

consumer informa-
tion, download the 

free barcode 
scanner app on your 

smartphone, and 
scan our 

2d barcode.
 

C    P R O M O T E SC P R O M O T E SF L O R I D A    P S F L O R I D A P S

Commissioner Andrew 
Giles Fay observed a 
series of Grid Security 
Exercises (GridEx) 
conducted by the North 
American Electric 
Reliability Corporation’s 
(NERC) Information 
Sharing and Analysis 
Center (E-ISAC). 

Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay Observes 
Grid Security Exercise 

 

The exercise included the possibility 
of a hurricane hitting the Florida 

coast while intense cyber security 
breaches were occurring 

across the U.S. and Canada.

Do Your Part.  #BeCyberSmart. 

Florida Commission 
P R O M O T E S

Lifeline Awareness Week
Lifeline provides a 

$7.25 monthly discount 
on stand-alone voice service and a 

$9.25 monthly discount 
for broadband.

Commission 
Approves 
Agreements on 
Utility Storm 
Protection Plans
Encouraging future 

investments in 

storm protection.

Commissioner Julie Brown 
Inaugural Speaker 

for the Florida 
Women in Energy 
Leadership Forum

 

Access a link to 
Commissioner  Brown’s  interview.


